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22 November 2023 

Chris McCashin 
fyi-request-24521-076b4570@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Chris 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 25 October 2023, in 
which you requested: 

I would also like to add that Ministry of Health granted themselves 11,005 
vaccine exemptions to themselves - why was that?   

I don't believe police got that option did they? 

Your first question is better answered by the Ministry of Health and has been transferred 
to them for a response.  

Police like any other agency, followed the processes and policies that were in place at the 
time. 

I trust this response fulfils your request. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Lee Hodgson 
Director – Ministerial Services 
New Zealand Police 


